Dear Mr. Wenning and Dr. Schmiesing:

I would like the Celina School Board to consider approving the Chicago field trip again for this year's 5<sup>th</sup> graders in gifted intervention at Celina Intermediate School. For next year's trip, the students will be visiting the Willis Tower, Shedd Aquarium, the Field Museum of Natural History, the Frank Lloyd Wright Museum and Studio and several other educational attractions. The planned dates for the trip are May 12 & 13, 2016 (depending on bus availability). The cost for the trip will be approximately \$325 per person, which will be completely paid for by the students and parents who go on the trip. Prior to the field trip, the students will complete a series of standards-based educational projects about Chicago.

If you would like more information about the field trip, feel free to contact me.

Thank you for considering this matter.

Sincerely,

Steve Gladhill

Gifted Intervention, Celina Intermediate School